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Report No. NCD-1796 March 16, 2010

Re: NETWORK CHANGE CERTIFICATION RECEIVED

Verizon West Virginia Inc., an incumbent local exchange carrier (LEC), has filed certification that public 
notice of network change(s) has been provided through its publicly accessible Internet site as required by 
section 51.329(a) of the rules of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC).  See 47 C.F.R. § 
51.329(a).  Upon initial review the filing appears to be complete.  See 47 C.F.R. §§ 51.325 through 
51.335.  Specific network change information can be obtained on the Internet at: 
http://www22.verizon.com/regulatory/reg_ntw_dscl_html.html

The incumbent LEC's certification(s) refer(s) to the change(s) identified below:

• Verizon is creating a new DSL hub site and Fast Packet serving office within the 
Martinsburg, West Virginia central office in order to service DSL and Fast Packet 
customers in WV LATA 240.

• The planned change(s) will affect the following West Virginia location(s) and central office 
(or other) CLLI code(s): Martinsburg (MRBGWVBU), Berkley Springs (BRSPWVWA), 
Falling Waters (FLWTWVFW), Hedgesville (HDVLWVHV), Inwood (INWDWVID), 
Keyser (KYSRWVMR), Piedmont (PDMTWVAA), Gormania (GRMNWVGM).

The network change(s) identified herein shall not be implemented within six months of the date of notice 
provided to the public under section 51.329(a).  See 47 C.F.R. § 51.331(a)(1); see also 47 C.F.R. § 
51.329(a).

Incumbent LEC contact:
Ann D. Berkowitz
Director - Federal Regulatory Affairs
Verizon
1300 I Street, N.W.
Suite 400 West
Washington, D.C. 20005 Phone: (202) 515-2539

The original filing is available for inspection and copying at the FCC Public Reference Room, Portals II, 
445 12th Street, S.W., Suite CY-A257, Washington, D.C. 20554.

For further information, contact Carmell Weathers, (202) 418-2325 (voice), or 
carmell.weathers@fcc.gov (email), of the Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau.  
The tty number is (202) 418-0484.
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